
MEDIA RELEASE    MEDIA RELEASE 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE January 20, 2022 

Contact: Chris Freeman, Trunklines 3rd Shift Supervisor 

(810) 767-4920 ext. 326 

GCRC Web site: www.gcrc.org 

 

 

UPDATE: Evening lane closure on I-75 in Flint Twp. 
 
Flint Twp., Michigan. --- 

 

The Genesee County Road Commission will be closing the Southbound lane of I-75 between 

Miller Rd. and Bristol Rd. on Thursday, January 20, 2022, between 7 p.m. and 9 p.m for surface 

maintenance. The left two lanes will be closed between 10 p.m. and 1 a.m. The work could not be 

completed on Wednesday evening because of snow in the area. Please contact Chris Freeman, 

Trunklines 3rd Shift Supervisor, at (810) 767-4920 ext. 326 if you have questions.   

 

--- ### --- 

Please slow down in work zones, for your family and ours. 
 
 
 
 

http://www.gcrc.org/

